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HB 2005 seeks to make illegal homemade firearms. Where is the problem this bill 

seeks to remedy? Where are the statistics showing harm in Oregon from hand-

crafted arms? There are none. The real question is: from what does the OR 

government derive the power to do this to us? It doesn't have the power to do so. In 

fact our OR government should be protecting the right to keep and bear arms, 

including safely made household firearms. 

 

At best this bill has a suitable 'relating clause' to be used as a gut-and-stuff bill for 

anything anti-gun. Which really just means anti-civil rights. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

-Jake Layer, DMD 

Medford, OR 


